
Dear Mr Scott 

I would like to confirm my support for the above scheme but I do not understand the rationale in having a 
starting date of 1st January 2010 when the time limits proposed are 6/10 years. If the Scheme is to have 
retrospective effect, I would propose that complainants should have the benefit of 6/10 year time limit. 

Simon J. Habin 
Advocate 

Hill Street Chambers 
24 Hill Street 
St. Helier 
Jersey 
JE2 4UA 
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